Puget Sound Energy P.O. Box 97034 Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

October 27, 2010

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:

PSE Meter and Billing Performance Quarterly Filing

Replacement Report – filed electronically

Docket Nos. UE-072300 and UG-072301 (consolidated)

Dear Mr. Danner:

PSE filed its Meter and Billing Performance Quarterly report for the period ended June 30, 2010, on July 30, 2010 in the above-referenced dockets. PSE recently discovered that the pdf version of the report filed electronically and posted on UTC website differs from the hard copy that was filed. There are two formatting differences that we believe were created when the Word version of the report was printed to a pdf using Adobe PDF instead of scanning the hard copy of the report. The first difference between the hard copy and the pdf versions is on page 10 in the second paragraph. The second difference is on page 11 where the first chart has the month identifiers blacked out.

Attached is a correctly formatted scanned document. PSE respectfully requests that the attached version be substituted for the previously filed pdf report. There is no change in any wording or content, only correcting formatting to be consistent with the hard copy filed.

Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 for additional information about this filing. If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Sincerely,

Tom DeBoer

Ian DiBon

Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure